
Hip-Hop Dance Contestant Application Form

Full Name

Date of Birth

MM/DD/YYYY

Date

Address

City: Phone Number

(000) 000-0000

https://form.jotform.com/232186681435056


City

State

Zip

Email Address

example@example.com

Emergency Contact Name: Emergency Contact
Phone

(000) 000-0000

Emergency Contact Name



Dance Experience: 1. How many years of hip-hop dance
experience do you have? 0 None 0 1-2 years 0 3-5
years 5+ years

5+ years

2. Have you participated in any dance competitions or
events before? 0 Yes 10 No If yes, please provide
details:

If yes, please provide details

3. Briefly describe your dance background and any
other dance styles you're familiar with

Please provide a link to a video showcasing your hip-



Please provide a link to a video showcasing your hip-
hop dance skills. The video should be between 1-3
minutes in length. You can upload the video to YouTube,
Vimeo, or another video-sharing platform. Ensure the
video link is set to "Unlisted" or "Public."

Video Link

Why do you want to participate in this hip hop
dance contest? (100 200 words)

Agreement: I understand that my participation in the
hip-hop dance contest is subject to the rules and
guidelines set by the event organizers. I grant
permission for the use of my video and likeness for
promotional purposes related to the contest.

Signature



Clear

Date

MM/DD/YYYY

Date

Please submit this completed application form along
with the video link to theanchoredboss@gmail.com If
you have any questions, please contact The Anchored
Boss contact email: theanchoredboss@gmail.com]

Thank you for your interest in becoming a hip-hop
dance contestant. We look forward to reviewing your
application!


